
 

Weekly Buzz for October 28, 2016 

Event Information 

 The KidStuff Books fundraiser has been over for some time and we still have books that 

haven’t been turned in or paid for. If you haven’t turned in your book or sent in $25 to 

keep the book, please do so as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 The Charleston Wrap Fundraiser has begun and runs until Friday, October 28. If you plan 

on ordering, please have orders turned in by Friday, October 28.  

 Turkey Trot Registration Information and Sponsorship Forms are available on the 

school’s website under the Home & School Tab. 

 Disney on Ice Tickets are now on sale. The form can be found on the school’s website 

under the Home & School Tab. 

 Keep an eye out for our Spirit Wear Sales. This is your opportunity to purchase East 

Greenwich School Logo apparel. Order forms should be coming home next week in your 

child’s backpack. You can send back your order form with payment of order online.  

 We are in the process of planning our 2nd Annual Breakfast with Santa being held in 

December. Stay tuned for more information soon.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 A calendar of all of the Home & School events can be found on the school’s website 

under the Home & School Tab. 

 If you haven’t already done so, please like our page on Facebook and sign up for our 

Remind messages. This is the best way to stay informed about all of the activities we 

have going on. More information can be found under the Home & School tab on the 

school’s website. 

 Box Tops can be sent in to school at any time in bags or envelopes.  

 Shop Rite Gift cards are available. 5% of sales are donated back to H&S. More information and 

an order form are available under the Home & School Tab. 

  Please link your current Amazon or Amazon Prime account to East Greenwich Home & School 

Association. They will donate 5% of sales to our Home & School. 

  

 


